
Washburn, W. D. January 29, 1882 

W. D. Washburn to J. J. Hill 

"it might be desirable for you to have a 
holding in the stock of our Company as there 
is no possible antagonisms between us and so 
many things in common...'' 

"Our Standard Coal Co. people still think 
they may acquire your Climax [coal] interests! 
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